WELCOME BACK TO scHool!

Dear Families and Parents,

Welcome to the start of a new and exciting school year! As your School
Resource Officer (SRO), I am committed to ensuring the safety and well-
being of all students, staff, and visitors. I look forward to working with
you to create a safe and positive environment for our school community.

Wholam:

My name is Deidra Ramirez, and I am honored to serve as the SRO for the City
of Evans. With 7 years of experience in law enforcement and a passion for
working with youth, I am dedicated to supporting our school community. My
role involves not only providing security but also fostering positive
relationships and promoting safety education. Deidra Ramirez

My Role:

As the SRO, my primary responsibilities include:

* Ensuring the safety and security of the school environment.

* Serving as aresource for students, staff, and parents regarding safety
concerns.

* Educating students on topics such as bullying prevention, internet safety,
and substance abuse.

* Building positive relationships with students encourages trust and open
communication.

* Assisting in emergency preparedness and response planning.

Available Resources: E . E

There are a vast humber of resources available for families. I encourage you all to visit

Colorado Office of School Safety Resources Tab at https://oss.colorado.gov to stay

informed and connected. Additionally, please review the attached resources. Scan the |

QR Code to the right to visit the School Safety link. E

School Resource Officer

How to Contact Me:

I am here to support you and your children throughout the school year. If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to reach out. You can contact me via email at dramirez@evanscolorado.gov or by phone
at (970)475-2273.

Thank you for your partnership in creating a safe and welcoming environment for our students. Let's work
together to make this school year a great one!




